

Considering a donation? Now's a good time.

Dear smartname,

Our Festive Food Days program wound down about a week ago and we are all enjoying a little much-needed rest. I am taking some time to write you a quick note about a time-sensitive matter.

If you have shown your support already, we thank you whole-heartedly. If you are considering it and have yet make it happen, now is a good time. If you donate in the next 2 days, before

January 1, we'll send you a charitable tax receipt for 2021. You'll also help us thrive in spite of higher participant numbers and higher food costs.



Our next mailing to you will be more newsy (because we have lots to share). Check our site for updates and info regarding our four programs. And, if you want a little tax break while supporting our organization, hit the donate button above.

Happy almost-New Year and stay warm. I'm sure we are all together in our hopes for 2022 being a good year.

Andrew Creighton (on behalf of the Nelson CFC team)



PS: If you haven't already, consider joining our monthly donor program and support us all year long. It's just a click away.

We have moved over to a new emailing system so my fingers are crossed that this all goes well here. If you'd like to continue getting our email newsletter every 4-6 weeks, great! No action required. If you'd rather not, we're sorry to see you go. Please click the unsubscribe link below.

Copyright © 2021 Nelson Community Food Centre, All rights reserved.

Our mailing address is: 602 Silica Street, Nelson BC. V1L 4N1

Want to change how you receive these emails? You can <u>unsubscribe from this list</u>.







